
 

 Marina Coast Water District Groundwater Sustainability Agency   
11 Reservation Road, Marina, CA 93933              

 
       
DATE: September 20, 2021 
 
TO:  Public & Stakeholders of the Monterey Groundwater Sub-Basin 
 
FROM: Patrick Breen, Water Resources Manager 
 
 

Notice of Public Comment Period and Public Hearing on Adoption of  
Monterey Subbasin Groundwater Sustainability Plan 

 
The Marina Coast Water District Groundwater Sustainability Agency (MCWD GSA), in 
collaboration with the Salinas Valley Basin GSA, has prepared a draft Groundwater 
Sustainability Plan for the Monterey Subbasin (Monterey Subbasin GSP) as required by the 
Sustainable Groundwater Management Act.   
 
The Draft Monterey GSP is available for download at the MCWD website at the following link: 
https://mcwd.org/gsa_gsp.html.  
 
In addition, the Draft GSP is available for public comment. The deadline for comments to be 
reviewed and considered is November 1, 2021. 
 
Please provide comments by either:  
 
1. By mail to Remleh Scherzinger, General Manager, Marina Coast Water District, 11 

Reservation Road, Marina, CA 93933-2099, or 
2. Via a comment form submitted through the MCWD website at     

https://mcwd.org/gsa_gsp.html. 
 

When providing comments, please refer to the GSP section number or page number for each 
comment, if applicable. 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the MCWD GSA will hold a public hearing to consider 
adopting the Monterey Subbasin GSP as part of the MCWD Board meeting on December 20, 
2021, at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Please visit (on or about December 16, 2021) https://www.mcwd.org/governance_meetings.html 
for the Board meeting agenda and for links to the meeting.  
 
If you have any questions about this notice, please contact Patrick Breen by email at 
pbreen@mcwd.org or by phone at 831.883.5951.   
 


